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PARK AVENUE CLOSED AT WHITE

Beloit, Wisconsin (April 23, 2015) – The City of Beloit wishes to advise citizens

that Park Avenue, between Woodward Avenue and White Avenue, will be closed to

through traffic on Monday April 27. The anticipated duration of closure is two weeks.

Watch for signs posted for lane shifts. Use alternate routes when possible.
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